
Doodle for Google Contest 2023 
The Doodle for Google Contest kicked off 
for 2023.  The theme this year is "I am 
grateful for." For the contest, students use 
their imagination to create a google doodle 
based on what they are grateful for.    
The contest is open now through March 7th, 
2023 to students in grades K-12.  There will 
be a state winner from each state/territory, 
national finalists, and one final national 
winner. If you have any questions or if your 
student is interested in participating, please 
feel free to contact Mrs. Liss 
iliss@holyspiritflames.org .  She is happy to 
help guide, answer questions or give 
feedback.  
This is the link for more information and to 
enter the contest.  
https://doodles.google.com/d4g/ 
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